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A NEW YEAR WITH WPDC

2020 was a year WPDC will never forget. 2021 is filled with hope for

continued health for our patients and community. We will continue to be

diligent in our screening measures and infection control processes. We

appreciate the cooperation of our patients as the year progresses. 
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